

Regional Transit System
PO Box 490, Station 5
Gainesville, FL 32602-0490
(352) 334-2609
(352) 334-3681 (fax)
www.go-rts.com

April 15, 2009

Gainesville City Commission City Hall 200 E. University Avenue Gainesville, Florida 32601-0490

RE: Regional Transit System Transit Development Plan

Dear Mayor and Commissioners,

This letter is a request for the nomination of one stakeholder to participate in the Gainesville Regional Transit System (RTS) Transit Development Plan (TDP) stakeholder interview process. The selected stakeholder will be tasked with representing the entire City Commission and providing input regarding Gainesville's current transit service, transit needs, and the future role of transit in the community.

Stakeholder input from key local officials and community leaders is a critical component of the TDP. The stakeholder will participate in a thirty to forty-five minute telephone interview. During the interview, the nominated stakeholder will be asked a series of scripted questions. The stakeholder questions can be provided in advance for review prior to the interview.

In addition to electing one Commissioner to participate in the stakeholder interview process, all Commissioners are welcome to provide written responses to the attached stakeholder interview questions. Please send any written interview responses or comments to Tindale-Oliver & Associates, Inc., Attention: Patricia Tyre, 1595 S. Semoran Boulevard, Suite 1540, Winter Park, Florida 32792 or ptyre@tindaleoliver.com.

If you have any immediate questions or conflicts, please do not hesitate to contact Patricia Tyre at (407) 657-9210 or by email at ptyre@tindaleoliver.com. Also, please send the name and contact information for the nominated stakeholder representative to ptyre@tindaleoliver.com. In the coming week, the stakeholder will be contacted by telephone to schedule a convenient time to conduct the brief telephone interview. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Jesus Gomez RTS Director

Andrew, Devonia L.

From:

Hawkins, Jr., Thomas

Sent:

Tuesday, April 28, 2009 9:10 PM

To:

Hanrahan, Pegeen

Cc:

Byrne, Betsy L.

Subject:

FW: [QUARANTINE BYPASSED] RTS TDP Stakeholder Nomination Attachments: image001.jpg; City Commission Stakeholder Nomination Letter.pdf

Pegeen,

I would be more than happy to serve as the City Commission representative for the TDP update.

Thomas

From: Patricia Tyre [mailto:PTyre@tindaleoliver.com]

Sent: Mon 4/20/2009 5:29 PM

To: citycomm

Subject: [QUARANTINE BYPASSED] RTS TDP Stakeholder Nomination

Good Afternoon.

Please find attached a letter requesting the nomination of a representative from the City Commission to participate in the Gainesville Regional Transit System (RTS) Transit Development Plan (TDP) stakeholder interview process. A hard copy of the attached letter will follow. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you,

Sincerely,

Tricia Tvre

Planner



Tindale-Oliver & Associates, Inc. 1595 S. Semoran Blvd., Suite 1540 Winter Park, FL 32792 P: 407.657.9210 **F:** 407.657.9106 ptyre@tindaleoliver.com www.tindaleoliver.com



Think Green, Please Print as Needed

The information contained in this e-mail and all attachments are confidential and intended only for the use of the recipient. It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized person. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communications is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please relay to the sender that you have received this communication in error, then delete the e-mail and any attachments. Thank you.